
New Chanukah Menorah Is Given to Hillel

A Chanukah Menorah was presented to Hillel by the First 
Unitarian Congregation. From left to right are: Susan Arne, 
president of the Unitarian Youth Group; Milton Klein, president 
of the Unitarian Congregation; the Reverend Francis Ricker; 
Rabbi Kaplan, and Harry Rubinstein, president of Hillel.
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